
FOR RAISING YOUR VOICES FOR VERMONT FAMILIES
Your voices were heard! You convinced legislators to make a 
core commitment to Vermont’s children, their families and the 
early educators who support them. Thanks to your hard work: 



Because of you, child care will be more affordable for Vermont families ... 

THANK YOUR LEGISLATORS  for their hard work! With your encouragement, 
they stepped up in an unprecendented way. Visit our Legislator Dashboard to contact 
them today.

Thank you for advocating on behalf of Vermont’s children, families and the early 
educators who support them. We all benefit when we do right by our kids.  

You’re helping to sustain & grow Vermont’s early care & learning workforce ...


